
Newsletter for February 2022 

 Walt's Notes 

     The month of February is upon us and we 
will be continuing with our study of Elijah 
throughout this month.  We have seen how Eli-
jah lived in a world full of indecision and lack 
of commitment as leadership failed the people 
of  Israel.  But, in truth, the people did not hold 
their leaders accountable for their actions.  
They allowed Ahab and Jezebel to lead them 
into sin  by not  standing  against the worship 
of Baal and Asherah.  They embraced indiffer-
ence as they faced adversity, choosing instead 
to forgot all God had done for them.. 

     That is not so different from today’s world.  
We struggle to keep our footing in a world giv-
en to selfishness and control, where it is too 
easy to ignore the plight of our neighbors.  As 
a church, we must allow God to guide our de-
cisions in the days to come rather than leaning 
into a world committed to less than Godly val-
ues.  We are our brother’s keeper, for we are 
the hands and feet of Jesus.  We must not shy 
from our stature as the children of our Creator. 

     God bless you all!         Rev Walt 

Announcements 

Sunday School — 9:30 AM 

Worship —  10:50 AM  

Sunday night Bible Study 

5:00pm at the church 

************ 

ALL CHURCH BREAKFAST            
Saturday, February 12,  

8:00am -Sagebrush 

 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCHEON              
February 13                          

After worship 

 



Contact Us 

First Christian Church 

200 S. Rio St. 

Fort Stockton, TX   79735 

Phone:  432-336-2394 

Email:  office@fccfs.org 

Web:  http://fccfs.org 

 

“What, then, shall we say in response 
to these things? If God is for us, who 

can be against us?“ 
     Romans 12:2  


